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Comments: I am in total support of the withdrawal of mining companies from forests and areas in the Rapid

Creek Watershed.   Our planet is in dire need of help and suppport, not the destruction that comes from

nonrenewable energy sources.   Please focus on renewable energy in order to preserve our lands for future

generations.


